
 

 

email: scoilfhionain.anfalcarrach@gmail.com  

 

15 Bealtaine 2020 

 

A Thuismitheoir/A Chaomhnóir dhílis, 

 Ta súil agam go bhfuil achán duine ag coinneáil go maith sa 

bhaile. 

I hope you are all keeping well at home. 

Cúpla nóta: 

 Tá na litreacha fá na lónta ag dul amach inniu arís 

don chuid eile den téarma. School lunches letters 

are going out today, to those who contacted me 

SINCE Easter. Let me know if you wish your child 

to receive lunch provision, if you haven’t been in 

contact. 

 Beidh an scoil ag athfhoscailt ar an 1ú Meán 

Fómhair. School will reopen on the 1st September- 

We will let you know what the arrangements are as 

soon as we know. Please note that ANY navy jumper 

and ANY grey trousers/skirt/shirts are 

acceptable…. they don’t have to be crested. Should 

you wish to order jumper with crest, you may do so 

on WhatsApp 0861088397 or by email at 

crollyprint@gmail.com. Order forms available on 

school website, under policies. 
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 Parents/guardians and children have been working so 

well at home, despite all the challenges they face in 

working from home.  Please contact your child’s 

teacher if you need advice. 

 School reports will be posted out on week of 15th 

June as usual. No standardised testing this year.  

 Thanks to Patsy who is making sure that our school 

is clean and tidy and well-kept for children and 

staff to return to. 

 Teachers are planning ahead now to make sure the 

priorities we face are addressed- Where our 

children are at in Maths and Literacy, in September 

2020. Táimid ag déanamh ár ndícheall bheith réidh 

do na dúshláin atá romhainn. 

 

Go raibh maith agaibh uilig, le meas,  

 

Caitríona ‘Uí Cheallaigh 

 

 


